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Featured Pic: The Medical Group is spending the month of February letting 
coworkers know they are appreciated a ‘latte’. The team from Primary Care - Chenal 
participated in this event and enjoyed coffee, hot chocolate and all the fixings.

New on OneSpiritBlog.com
Infirmary PICC Team Learns New Technique to Enhance Patient Safety
The Infirmary PICC (Peripherally Inserted Central Catheter) team met a new goal in 
February by completing Internal Jugular (IJ) insertion training.

Volunteers Needed for Marathon: March 3-4
Join the team of coworkers and doctors who are giving 
time to support the upcoming Little Rock Marathon.  
We need multiple volunteers for the “expo” event on 
Friday and Saturday. 

Visit onespiritblog.com for info on how to sign up.

Welcome Dr. Heather Owens as OB/GYN
The Medical Group welcomes Heather Owens, MD, as the newest 
member of the CHI St. Vincent Women’s Clinic in Little Rock.

Great Catches – January 2017
Take time to read about these Great Catches and coworkers who intervened to 
prevent harm, or potential harm, to patients. Visit the Insider to read these stories

Hot Springs Celebrates Improved Engagement Scores
The Hot Springs Patient Care Leadership team recently celebrated coworker 
engagement with smoothies. The RN satisfaction survey showed improvement in 
all 15 categories over prior fiscal year. 

North Honors Coworkers for Perfect Attendance (pictured above)
North recently held a celebration to recognize coworkers who achieved perfect 
attendance in 2016. The North leadership team honored these reliable and 
consistent team members with breakfast, a certificate of accomplishment and a gift 
of appreciation. Visit onespiritblog.com to see pictures. 

Infirmary Coworkers Spread Love on Valentine’s Day
Infirmary Coworkers on 7 East Oncology,  
New Outlook and other interdisciplinary  
team members, took time to spread some  
love this Valentine’s Day by visiting patients. 
They even passed out teddy bears as part  
of a Valentine’s Day celebration.

W E E K LY
Featuring content from the 
channels of CHI St. Vincent 

Heart Clinic Arkansas
10100 Kanis Rd.
Main Break Room
March 9, 8am-noon
March 10, 8am-noon

North
2215 Wildwood Ave.
Admin. Conf. Room
March 2, 7am-1pm

Morrilton 
4 Hospital Drive
Employee Dining Room
March 7, 7am – noon

Biometric Screening Schedule
March 2 –18

Hot Springs
300 Werner St., McAuley Room
March 7, 7am-noon, 1-5pm
March 9, 6am-noon, 1-7pm
March 15, 7am – noon, 1 – 6pm
March 18, 7am – noon, 1 – 7pm

Infirmary
2 St. Vincent Circle
Terrace Room
March 5, 6am – noon
March 6, 6am – noon
March 9,  6am – noon
March 11, 6am – noon

Primary Care-University Clinic 
Health Education Room
March 7, 9am-1pm
March 8, 9am-1pm

Make an appointment.  
Walk-ins available on dates.

For directions on making an appointment,  
go to: onespiritblog.com/biometrics

Vanessa Jensen, RN
Staffing Supervisor



Share
Content for OneSpirit, including the blog, photos 
and weekly (this publication), can be submitted to 
the contact below. If you share a photo, please make 
sure it does not include any patients (unless you have 
consent forms) or any protected patient information. We 
appreciate a description of the photo (including names).

Media/Communications
Rebecca Jones 
rjjones@stvincenthealth.com

We also invite you to follow us on social media.

 	 facebook.com/chistvincent

 	 twitter.com/chistvincent

	 youtube.com/chistvincent

Dr. Oyidie Igbokidi with Heart Clinic Arkansas in  
Hot Springs recently sat down with KATV Channel 7 
during a Good Morning Arkansas segment and 
discussed how heart disease signs and symptoms 
differ for men and women.

If you missed the segment you can watch it at 
facebook.com/chistvincent.

Social Highlight of the Week

Media

Keep 
liking. 
Keep 
commenting. 
Keep 
sharing.

We appreciate all likes (and 
especially shares) for Facebook 
posts. Take action to help continue 
to get the word out about our 
ministry of health and healing.

Infirmary Recognizes Five February Service Heroes
The first Service Hero awards were recently presented at the Infirmary. Read their 
nominations and how they went above and beyond to put our values in action.

To make a nomination for next month’s service hero, visit onespiritblog.com/praise 
and complete the form with your nomination story!

Upcoming Healthy Spirit Webinar:

Webinar available beginning March 3
Each webinar completed, earns $25 towards  

your Health Account Contribution

1

3

4

5

2

1. Dr. Jill Flaxman, CVICU 

2. Shaquina Swope, Therapy  

3. Georgette Rice, 8E  

4. Liz Dergo, Pharmacy  
5. Greg Long, Environmental Services


